
#ZeroWasteWeek, 6th -10th September 2021

Hughenden Street 
Association is holding a 
Round Table Discussion
at 7.00pm on Tuesday 
3rd August in support 
of Zero Waste Week 

2021. This annual online 
campaign seeks to 

reach a community of 
like-minded people who 

want to reduce 
residential and 

commercial waste, 
reuse materials and 
recycle as much as 

possible. 

A key element of the 
campaign is to 

demonstrate means and 
methods to reduce 

waste, foster 
community support and 
bring awareness to the 
increasing problem of 
environmental waste 

and pollution.

The Discussion seeks to 
identify existing local 

opportunities to 
address this key issue as 

well as enabling 
collaboration between 
groups and individuals 
committed to this goal 

within the Parish.

If you would like to join 
the conversation, please 

register by emailing 
hsa@btinternet.com no 

later than Friday 30th

July 2021

Zero Waste Week seek to help householders, businesses, schools, and 
community groups increase recycling, reduce landfill waste, and participate in 
the circular economy. 
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